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Attenti o n : W. B. Cade 

Dear S i r : 

Reference i s made to your request of July 14, 1986 f o r 
the cancellation of Division Orders Nos. DHC-111 and 
DHC-179. These permits authorized the downhole commingling 
of the Skaggs Glorieta and Drinkard Pools w i t h i n the 
wellbores of the C. H. Weir "A" Nos. 4 and 7 Wells, 
respectively. I t i s our understanding that the Glorieta 
formation has been cement squeezed i n both wells and i s no 
longer producing, thereby e l i m i n a t i n g the need f o r downhole 
commingling au t h o r i t y . 

As per your request, Di v i s i o n Orders Nos. DHC-111 and 
DHC-179 are hereby cancelled. 

R. L. Stamets 
Director 

RLS/DRC/et 

xc: O i l Conservation Division 
F i l e DHC-111 

J F i l e DHC-179 

- Hobbs 



Texaco USA P O Box 728 
Hobbs NM 88240 
505 393 7191 

July 14, 1986 

State of New Mexico 
Energy and Minerals Department 
O i l Conservation Div i s ion 
P. 0. Box 2088 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501-2088 

Attention: Mr. R. L . Stamets 
RE: CANCELLATION OF D.H.C. ORDER NO. DHC-179 

C. H. WEIR "A" NO. 7 
SKAGGS DRINKARD & SKAGGS GLORIETA POOLS 
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 

Gentlemen: 

I t i s requested that the subject DHC Order be cancelled due to 
the abandonment of Skaggs G l o r i e t a zone and subsequent s i n g l e 
completion of the Skaggs Drinkard zone. 

The G l o r i e t a and Drinkard zones were completed i n one s t r ing of 
5 -1 /2" X 7-5/8" cas ing . Glor ie ta perfs a t 5280' - 5296' have 
been squeezed w i t h 200 sacks of cement and abandoned. The 
Drinkard zone i s the remaining s ing le completion i n t h i s wellbore. 

Your c o n s i d e r a t i o n f o r t h i s p e r m i t c a n c e l l a t i o n w i l l be 
appreciated. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

W. B. Cade 
D i s t r i c t Operations Manager 

DBW : JRB 


